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A group of 25 Origami enthusiasts 
from Classes VI to XI had a delightful 
morning session with their senior C. 
Athreya from Class of 2016. A self 
taught Origami expert Athreya is a 
dedicated practitioner of this art. He 
has deep understanding of the science behind Origami and is a 
patient trainer who conducts training sessions at Japan 
Foundation. 
It was a pleasure to see one of our students taking over the role 
of a trainer and leading the group from a simple activity to a 
complex project of Omega star. 
 


